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Vermont does not have a gun violence issue. We should not be wasting legislative time 
on a none issue when there are many other issues this state has that need attention. 
 
S.265 is completely unnecessary, as existing law works, and the bill is 
being misused by Rep. Martin LaLonde as a vehicle for a Gun Control Campaign  

 
 

Tyler Daniels 
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